     


	     


Dear      :

This letter is your notification of the results of the recently completed investigation by child protective services of a situation involving your child(ren).  Abuse or neglect is substantiated.

You may already be working with a case manager on a plan that will help meet the safety and protection needs of your child(ren).  DFCS wants to help families find solutions for problems and to provide better protections for their children.

Please call me if you have questions.

Sincerely,

     
Case Manager

     County DFCS

Telephone (   )      
If you disagree with this finding, you may request a review of the decision.  You may choose either an administrative review (review of the written record only) or a panel review.  Such request must be made within ten days of the mailing date of this letter.  The request must state which type of review you are requesting.  Include your address and a telephone number with your request, and mail it to:

	      Director

	      County of Family and Children Services
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